
 
             
              

Dear Families,  

   
 
 

First Holy Communion will be celebrated on Sunday 23rd June at the 10 am Mass. The program of 
preparation has begun for the Year 4 students in Middle 1. Please let Anne know of any other students who 
need to prepare for and receive their first Holy Communion.  
 

 
                                                                                                                                       

Look at all our amazing award winners! You are doing a great job at school. 
 

Please Turn Over – Tidy Towns Community Celebration…  
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This week is National Reconciliation Week. This special week is 

celebrated across Australia by all churches, schools, businesses and 

organisations. Our school, Ltyentye Apurte, focuses daily on being 

caring, respectful and strong.  Students who act in this way are 

recognised each week at Assembly. Of course, day to day we see 

most students behaving this way.  This week is an opportunity for us 

all – students, staff, families, and community, to make this week a 

special time for understanding one another and showing that we care 

and interact respectfully with all those we meet. In doing so, we 

become strong and like Jesus, accepting of all people.   Anne Hazel                                                                                       

 



On Wednesday last week we held our community celebration for winning the national Keep Australia 
Beautiful: Sustainable Communities - Tidy Towns Award for 2019.  Sustainable means we’re improving 
and developing the community in a way that will continue… We’re changing habits for the better – like putting 
rubbish in the bin rather than dropping it on the ground, introducing recycling and reducing waste.  
Wednesday was a proud day for Santa Teresa and we even made ABC National News!  News of our success 
has reached hundreds of thousands of people all round Australia!  Here are some pictures from the day. 

 

  

  

  

  

 
Have a great week, everyone! God Bless. Deb 


